
STUDY ABOUT HEPATITIS C  
TESTING AND CARE  

IN SAN FRANCISCO  
 

We are seeking people ages 18 – 30 years who currently inject drugs, 
who have diagnosed hepatitis C infection.  

This study is taking place until December 18th, 2020 

 

PARTICIPATION INCLUDES: 

• One meeting with study staff (by video or socially distanced in-person meeting) 
• A 45 - 60 minute conversation about hepatitis C testing and care in San Francisco 
• Compensation with $30 dollars cash 

 

 
If you are interested in participating, call or text us:   

408-673-7201 or  

hcvstudySF2020@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

Research Principal Investigator: Meghan Morris, PhD, MPH. UCSF Associate Professor of Epidemiology.  
UCSF, 550 16th Street, San Francisco, CA.  Approved by UCSF IRB, protocol # 18-26975. 


